
 
 
We welcome articles and photos for this newsletter by our DEADLINE Friday noon. 
SEND TO TVlog@timbervalleyskp.com.  Thanks! 
 
 

Committee Meetings 
§ J&J 1 pm Monday, Oct 21, Dining Room  (5) 
§ ByLaws 10 am Wednesday, Oct 23, Card Room 
§ New Members 10 am Thursday, Oct 24, Card Room 
§ Landscape on hold until next Spring 

 
 

Old Time Movie 
Watch “Whale Rider,” the second feature film in the Fabulous Female Film Festival.  
Popcorn and cartoons at 5 pm, movie at 5:30 pm.  Thursday, Oct 25, Dining Room 
 
 

Social Hour  
Rodney Linton from St. Vincent de Paul, 112 East Central Avenue in Sutherlin, will 
describe the agency’s numerous services to our community.  From its Thrift Store to its far-
reaching mission of assisting people in need, St Vinnie’s is a strong partner in our thriving 
business community.  Be there at 3 pm Friday, Oct 25, in the Dining Room. 
 
 
Is it corrugated?  Can it be recycled? 
 

We’re still confused about what cardboard should be recycled, what discarded. 
 

Corrugated is made up of three visible layers – two flat outside layers enclosing a “wavy” 
layer in the middle.  The tell-tale inner layer has a symmetrical fluted appearance that 
makes corrugated cushiony and a good protector for shipped items.  The layers are 
usually thick, heavy and pulpy, but not always.  Check an edge to confirm three layers, and 
place flattened corrugated boxes in the recycling bin. 
 

Cardboard is a single flat sheet of heavier card stock.  It’s typically used as food boxes to 
hold cereal, tea, crackers, mixes, pastas, some frozen foods.  It only contains.  It does not 
protect like corrugated does.  It cannot be recycled.  Discard in the big red dumpster.  
Please do not put it in the recycle bin. 
 

Possible exception to recycling corrugated: If it’s held pizza or other food and contains 
food waste, discard in the dumpster. 
 

Thanks making us responsible recyclers!  And thanks to Trudy Carron for this reminder. 
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NOTE: Clubhouse Closed Overnight 
 

The Clubhouse will be closed for carpet cleaning from 4 pm Wednesday, Oct 23, till 8 am 
Thursday, Oct 24.  Drop by Thursday morning, and you’ll see bright clean carpet in the 
Card Room and Library. 
 
 
What’s Happening at Timber Valley? 
 

From beautiful trees changing color at the Clubhouse parking lot … to the Furry Friends 
group having a great time at their fund-raiser on Saturday, Oct 12 …  Fall and Fun are 
happening at Timber Valley.  Thanks to Marc Stalnaker and Kat Holcomb for photos. 
 

         
 
 
 
Follow weekly scheduled activities on our online TeamUp calendar. 
 

Use this link: Timber Valley SKP Park of Oregon | Teamup to open the calendar from this 
newsletter.  Or go to Quick Links on the website home page and choose Park Online 
Calendar.  Easy! 
 
 
October Sunshine is Karen Hofferber, Lot #49, phone 503-784-8638. 


